AUGUST 25, 2025

From the Tech Desk...Is your chromebook in good working condition? If your screen is cracked, even
just a tiny bit, please stop by the tech desk to have it fixed. Also, your touchscreen and camera should
work, and your device should have all of it's keys and they should all work. If you need help with any
of these items, please stop by the tech desk for a repair.

Is your chromebook looking a bit dirty? You can also stop by the tech desk to have it cleaned.
Teachers may also stop by to clean their laptops.

And, as a reminder, students may NOT add stickers to their chrome books. They should also not
remove identification stickers from their chrome books. If you need identification stickers replaced
on your chrome book, please stop by the tech desk. New pricing for lost tech items this year are $21

for a lost charger, $389 for a lost Chromebook, and styluses are not for sale at this time.

Attention all 8th graders: we will have an informational meeting for all 8th graders who are
interested in running for student council exec board on Thursday morning at 7:15 am. If you would
like to learn more about the positions, come to our meeting! For more information, see Mrs. Trannon

in room 236.

Do you have what it takes to dig up solutions and unearth creative ideas? Join our FIRST LEGO
League team for this year’s theme: "Unearthed"—all about archaeology! Students will learn to code,
build a LEGO robot, and solve challenges both on and off the playing field.

Spots are limited, so you'll need to fill out an application and join us for a day of tryouts — this date

will be announced later. Come see Mrs. Krzak or Ms. Rash for more details!



